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The TTC’s Revenue Protection Strategy                      
(forwarded from the Audit & Risk Management Committee 
meeting of February 11, 2020) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board receive this report for information. 

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motions: 

1. That the TTC Board direct the TTC CEO to align specific reporting timelines of the 
TTC’s Revenue Protection Strategy and the TTC’s Fare Strategy, as follows: 

 
a) Recommendation #27 from the Auditor General’s Report related to By-law No. 1 be 

reported on as part of the TTC Fare Strategy in Q4 2020. 
 

2. That the TTC Board request staff to report back in Q4 2020 as part of the TTC Fare 
Strategy on the cost for Torontonians to ride the TTC for free. 
 

3. That TTC staff report back in Q2 2020 on fare evasion, as follows: 
 
a) TTC policies on fine amounts and charges; and 
 
b) Data on fare enforcement, including fines and charges levied in 2019. 
 

4. That the TTC Chair strike a Working Group to provide advice on the TTC Revenue 
Protection Strategy as it progresses through the steps outlined in the February 2020 
report, and that the Working Group meet on a quarterly basis. 

 
 

 


